We need to know some things about you.
There are laws to make sure your information is
kept private. These laws say:

how we can collect information

how we store information
- who can see your information
- what we do with your information

This brochure explains how we follow those
laws, respect your privacy,

and what you can do to make sure your
privacy is respected.

This information is taken from the Privacy and
Confidentiality Policy and Procedure.

If you wish to read the entire policy, we are
happy to provide a copy. Just ask us.

It’'s OK to

Complain!
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Keeping your intormation safe




Your
Information
belongs to you

Your personal information belongs to you.

We need your permission
to collect information about you. And to share
your information.

You don't have to give permission.

Your information helps us
provide good and safe services.

We only ask for information we need. We will
tell you why we need it.
That includes photos and videos too.

If you don't understand why we need
information, it's OK to ask us.

Keeping your

Information

Safe

We will protect your information and only use it
for the right reasons, and only show the right
people.

The people who work with you
need to see your information. It helps them
deliver better services.
We will only share your information if:
you give permission to share it, or
we are very worried about your safety, or

if the law requires us to share it.

You can see your information too.
Just ask us.
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Keeping your
Information
up-to-date

Everyone has the right to be treated fairly.

If you are involved in an incident, you have
the right to know what went wrong and what
is being done to make it right.

If you don't get these answers, you have the
right to complain.

We will always keep you informed. We want
to treat you with respect.

If you are unhappy with our complaints
process, you have the right to get help.

The NDIS Commission can help. An advocate
can help too, by speaking for you.



